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Independent Living  

  
You are invited to go 
onto Facebook and 

LIKE our                
DaySpring Services 
Facebook page.  

You can follow us and 
see our postings.  
We post pictures          

regularly. Please click 
LIKE on the pictures 
that are meaningful to 
you and click on 
Share and share our 
Facebook posts  
with your family 
 and friends.   

Weôd love to have 
 others see how much 
our residents and 
 employees mean to 
us. Thank you! 

         

  What an autumn-themed month here at 

DaySpring Independent Living Apartments.  

The tenants enjoyed creating art and 

goodies this month. They started with 

making miniature apple pies in Cooking 

Club. Nothing says fall like apple pie!  Julie 

Byersmiith, housekeeper, always has such 

wonderful ideas. She also shared a craft 

project that the tenants loved. They each 

were given a Mason jar that they decorated 

with orange tissue paper, stickers, and rope to tie it all 

together. To finish it off they were given tea lights to put 

inside the jar to make them glow. Many of the ladies 

placed their jar on the shelf in the hallway outside of their 

apartment.  

  The tenants met Cathy Julien, LPN, while having their 

blood pressures taken. It was a great time for them to get 

to know her. The following week they were treated to a 

pancake breakfast prepared by Debbie, Administrative 

Assistant. They truly enjoy getting together during special 

gatherings and are so appreciative.  

  They continue to enjoy their trips to Meijer and the Lakes Mall area, where 

they love to shop and just walk around. Many 

of the tenants also join the Ice Cream Social  

that is held every Wednesday at DaySpring 

Assisted Living. It is always a good time to 

enjoy not only the ice cream, but Trivia as 

well. So many fun and interesting facts to 

discuss. Everyone is welcome to visit during 

this time. The more the merrier! 
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  The participants dedicated a lot of time to creating 
artwork this month. We got into the spirit of the 
season by painting fall foliage with watercolors. We 
talked about the change of seasons and autumn 
colors.  Another fun project was creating sunflowers 
with coffee and coffee filters. They fit in nicely with 
our ñSally Scarecrowò display. Our button trees 
turned out beautiful and each one was unique. 
Everyone was so proud of the way their hard work 
and creativity turned out.  

  Jessica and Ashley, high school volunteers, helped 
the participants make cute pumpkin ñWelcomeò signs. 
They also played Thanksgiving Jingo. We also 
thought of hundreds of words to describe Autumn 
and the change of seasons on our giant white board. 

  Our Cooking Club made a delicious dip made with 
English cheddar cheese. Hummingbird cake and 
peanut butter pie were also prepared.  

  We have been increasing our distance during 
Walking Club. Some of us have been walking at least 
one mile a day! Well done ladies and gentleman! 

 We are looking forward to next month, new projects, 
and experiences!  
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 DayBreak in October 

Norton Shores Site 
Recipe Corner 

Pumpkin Pie Bites  

Supplies: 

2 refrigerated ready-to-roll pie crusts 

 

Pumpkin Filling:  

8oz cream cheese 

1/2 cup sugar 

1 cup canned pumpkin 

3 eggs 

1 teaspoon vanilla 

1 teaspoon pumpkin pie spice 

 

Instructions:  

1. Use ready-to-roll refrigerated pie 
crust. Cut out small circles (should 

get 12 circles per crust. 

2. Stuff each one in a mini muffin back-
ing pan and press the dough down, in 
and around the edge of each muffin 

cup. 

3. Fill each pie crust with pumpkin filling 

all the way to the top. 

4. Bake at 350 for 12-15 minutes. 
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October Memories at DayBreak 
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  What a beautiful month October has been! Along with the changing of colors outside, we have had so much fun 
here at DayBreak Northside. We visited the Muskegon Museum of Art  where the participants were able to see 
several pieces of art. The curators were kind enough to explain each piece so that we understood the story 
behind each one.  Later in the month we took another trip to the Planetarium where we saw a show and later 
walked around to another area that was all about 
electricity. Not only did we have fun but we learned so 
much. The participants really enjoyed the outing! 
  We created a bulletin board full of hot air balloons 
and a verse to honor the ñHot Air Balloon Festivalò in 
New Mexico. Everyone put so much creativity in their 
beautiful balloons! The verse that was included was: ñI 
lift up my eyes to the mountains. Where does my 
help come from? My help comes from the Lord, 
the maker of heaven and earth.ò Psalm 121: 1 - 2. 
  We are all looking forward to November and all the 
blessings of the upcoming holiday season! 
 
Barbara LaFever 
Program Coordinator 
    
   



 

 

 

    

 

   October was another fun-filled month here at DaySpring Assisted Living!  Fall has definitely arrived. Walking 
Club was held inside this month. But the residents love to do ñlapsò around Main Street and keep track of how far 
theyôve walked (It is estimated that seventeen times around is equal to one mile.). Ice Cream Social, Bingo,     
Balloon Volleyball, and Fitness Fun continue to be favorite activities for many of the residents.  
  This month we were blessed to have two volunteers, Shelby and Taylor, spend time with the residents. One 
Sunday afternoon they came in to do some art, which included coloring various pictures. Last week they baked 
homemade sugar cookies to decorate. They brought different colors of frosting and sprinkles that everyone      
enjoyed being creative with. Then they ate their creations!  We look forward to their next visit. 
    This is such a beautiful time of year and we look forward to all of the wonderful activities that the upcoming  
holiday season has in store for us! 
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